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To whom it may concern,

We are in support of Ralls County Electric Cooperative initiative to bring their
state of art gigabit fiber optic service to our county. Fast and reliable Internet
connections are the backbone of modern communications and something we

need for business and residents in our rural communities.

The availability of fiber optic internet services to our communities will help
generate jobs, provide greater efficiencies at our workplaces, while improving
accessibility to education and medical services, as well as creating a brighter
future for rural residents in northeast Missouri.

We urge you to support Ralls County Electric Cooperatives effort and we send
this letter expressing our support of Ralls County Electric Cooperatives fiber
expansion.

Ralls County Electric Cooperative has been a trusted member of our community
for more than 85 years. We believe that Ralls County Electric Cooperative and
their partners are in the best position to deliver fiber services to our rural areas,
so we urge you to grant the necessary resources and approve this much needed
infrastructure grant.

We appreciate your support of this application. If you have any questions, please
do not hesitate to contact us.



If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us.
Respectfully,
Ralls County Commission,
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Wiley Hibbard
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